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19.3.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – 19.3.21 
 
I hope that you have had a good week.  It has been a busy one in school, and the children are 
doing well, although lots are clearly feeling tired, as we can all understand.  We look forward to 
next week, and to having catch-up meetings with parents and carers via Zoom, before the Easter 
break begins. 
 
Parent/carer catch-up meetings 
A letter will be emailed on Monday morning with details of how to book an appointment for a catch-
up meeting with your child’s teacher via Zoom.  Booking closes as 8pm on Sunday evening.  Log 
into eSchools with your parent/carer to book a slot if you haven’t done that already.  
 
Reading Newsletter 
Mrs Dowdall has released another Reading Newsletter, which you will find attached and on the 
school website in the ‘Letters’ section.  Mrs Dowdall has included this link, which has some lovely 
ideas on supporting your child with reading at home:  
https://researchrichpedagogies.org/research/supporting-rah/book-chat-reading-with-your-child  
 
Easter holiday activities 
I have attached information on activities for children during the Easter break.  Booking for the 
online sessions closes next Friday, 26th March. 
 
Wishing you a restful weekend!  Please do contact Kathy Whiting if you have any EYFS/KS1 
queries (kwhiting@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) or me if you have a query relating to KS2 
(drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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